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Development Permit Panel held on
October 26’ 2005 Wednesday, October 26", 2005.

Development Permit Panel
City of Richmond
6911 No. 3 Rd,,
Richmond, B.C. V6Y 2Cl1

Dear Sirs/Madams:
Re: Notice of Application For a Development Permit

No. DP 05-297766
Property Location: 8280 Lansdowne Road

We are the Strata Council of Richmond Towers, Strata Plan LMS-1798, which is located at
8240, 8246 and 8248 Lansdowne Road, Richmond.

We have received a Notice of Application For a Development Permit DP 05-297766 for a
proposed development on 8280 Lansdowne Road.

We would like to make a written submission to oppose the granting of this development permit

because of the following reasons: | -
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1. The proposed development is too close to our building and we will be"greatly disturbed A
during the course of construction — noise, dust, vibration, construction debris etc.

2, The proposed development will block the view of our building.

3. Due to the proximity of this proposed development to our building, we have a great
concern that the structure and foundation of our buildigg will be affected during their
construction. )ity bu,ﬁld&»cy wee bt Ten years old and we dmt know
how 1 weve owilt

We have received letters from many owners of Richmond Towers supporting our position and

copies of these letters are attached for your records.

It would be much appreciated if the Development Permit Panel would take into consideration

of the opinlons of these owners of Richmond Towers when reviewing the applicatlon of the
above-noted development permit.

Yours truly,
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Laws Mol Chan, -z o0

Strata Council of Strata Plan LMS-1798




